ADMINISTRATION 
Thessaloniki, November 9, 2012 
                                                   PRESS RELEASE  
In the hemodynamic laboratory of the 1st Cardiology Clinic of the University Hospital of AHEPA, in which Dr Ioannis Stiliadis is the director, has been conducted the very first implantation of pharmacologically coated bioabsorbable vascular platforms ABSORB in patients with coronary disease. 
  Coronary disease comprises the most widespread cardiac disease and one of the most common death causes in the developed world. One fundamental therapeutic intervention is the application of coronary angioplasty, with placement of drug-coated intracoronary stents. This mode of therapeutic modality offers excellent results, but has the disadvantage that those stents remain permanent inside the coronary vessels, that result in failure of rehabilitation of the normal vasoactive function, can cause (even in small percentage) vascular thrombosis, and impede future vascular interventions. Recently, there have been developed pharmacologically coated vascular platforms that are fully absorbable, and are constructed from polymerized lactic acid, that is a natural component of the human body.  
 The above mentioned technology is considered the most up to date in interventional approach of coronary disease. Its major characteristic is that after their placement, just like classic stents, they are totally absorbed from the vascular walls, but in contrast to classic stents, two years after their placement, there’s no sign at all of their presence. This comprises a huge advantage, since it facilitates the restoration of normal vascular function, diminishes the hazard of thrombosis, and allows all possible future interventions. Multiple studies throughout the world prove their benefits and effectiveness. 
  These vascular platforms have been approved by the EC (CE mark approval) just 2 months ago, and only a handful have been implanted worldwide. It’s the first time such an implantation took place in Greece.  
 AHEPA Hospital contributes, therefore, to the improvement of high standard health care to the citizen, in spite of the unfavorable economic situation of our country.  

We thank and congratulate all the personnel of the 1st Cardiology Clinic of our Hospital for their coordinated efforts, their effectiveness and their pioneer action, that aims to the wellbeing of Greek people.  
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